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February 23, 2015 

 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 

Re:  Case 14-E-0570 and Case 14-G-0571, AMR/AMI Meter Opt-Out 
 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

On December 31, 2014, Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (the 
“Company”) made a tariff filing with the Public Service Commission proposing changes 
to the Company’s Schedule for Electricity Service, P.S.C. No. 10 – Electricity, and its 
Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 9 – Gas.  The tariff changes, which would allow 
residential customers to opt out of AMR/AMI metering, were proposed to become 
effective on April 1, 2015.   

 
At the request of the Staff of the Department of Public Service, the Company has 

agreed to postpone to May 1, 2015, the effective date of the tariff changes that were filed 
on December 31, 2014.  Accordingly, the Company hereby submits Supplement No. 19 
to P.S.C. No. 10 – Electricity and Supplement No. 61 to P.S.C. No. 9 - Gas. 

 
These Supplements are issued on 30 days’ notice and have an effective date of 

March 25, 2015.  The Company requests waiver of notice requirements of the change in 
the effective date of the proposed tariff leaves. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ William A. Atzl, Jr. 

  Director 
  Rate Engineering Department 
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